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POSTPONED! WEATHER DELAYS! 

Interstate 430 River Bridge Closure Postponed 

Again Due to Weather 
 
PULASKI COUNTY (2-23) – The Interstate 430 Bridge Closure is delayed once again due to 
unfavorable weather predicted for the upcoming weekend, according to Arkansas 
Department of Transportation (ARDOT) officials.  
 
Plans are being made to reschedule the bridge closure for a weekend with more favorable 
weather conditions; specific dates have not been determined at this time but will be 
announced as soon as possible. 
 
When weather permits, these operations will allow crews to erect structural beams and 
install safety platforms. This single weekend closure will minimize the number of nightly 
lane closures required, thereby reducing the risk and exposure to the motorist as well as the 
construction personnel. 
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ARDOT.gov. You 
can also follow us on Twitter @myARDOT. 
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